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Clubhouse is a day support program, not a drop-in center. There are no onsite clinical programs or medication management at the Clubhouse.
A referral is made for membership from a mental health clinician or physician through our website recommending this type of program for a client. 
Their client follows up with a tour and if they feel it is what they want, fill out a membership application.
Clubhouse International Standard #2 says: 

“The Clubhouse has control over its acceptance of new members. Membership is open to anyone with a history of mental illness, unless that person poses a significant and current threat to the general safety of the Clubhouse community.” 

A significant threat to general safety is at the discretion of staff and or members. Self-referrals by individuals with a history of mental illness should obtain a professional referral within a reasonable time frame, if they would like to become a member. There is an expectation to be working towards recovery by being active in or seeking help to get treatment.
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